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Broadcast Date: October 24, 2019 Bulletin #: K-33-19 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Term Extension of Information Technology (IT) Consulting Master Service 
Agreement 5167010 

   

This Broadcast Bulletin announces the contract extension for the Information Technology 
(IT) Master Service Agreement (MSA) Contract number 5167010 through April 20, 2021. 

DGS-PD is currently in the process of issuing and executing Standard Agreement 
Amendments (Std. 213As) with all contractors to extend the MSA’s contract term end date. 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

DGSITConsultingMSA@dgs.ca.gov 
(916) 375-4365 

mailto:DGSITConsultingMSA@dgs.ca.gov

